
 

 

 
 

 

 
(Fully Translated) 
 
In the name of God, the merciful, the compassionate 
 
Thank God, the God of all gods for the grace of guiding, thank 
God for the grace of the hegira, equanimity, holy war, I witness 
there is no god but God and He has no partner, and I witness 
that Muhammad is his prophet and his best friend Adam until 
judgment day, God’s blessing and peace be upon him, and his pure 
people, and the mothers of the faithful and to all the ones who 
walked that route until judgment day. 
 
To my sister in God, the mother of martyrs, Um ‘Abid al-Rahman, 
God bless her 
 
God’s blessing and peace be with you. 
 
I have a feeling, no one knows how strong it is except God, that 
I will be meeting you through these lines after a very long time 
has elapsed for us and for the Islamic people, but as the saying 
goes, the rain starts with one drop, maybe after this letter we 
will meet in person, God is capable of that. 
 
I swear to you, since the day God blessed us by getting out of 
the infidels’ fist on 29 Sha’ban 1431H (TN: 10 August 2010), I 
was hopeful that we would be meeting up with the ones we love, 
but the security situation didn’t allow and permit us, as the 
poet said, “Not everything a person wishes for happens sometimes 
the current goes against the sailboats.” 
 
We took shelter with the supporters and we weren’t able to meet 
with the family until 9 Rabi’ al-Awwal 1432H, 12 February 2011. 
I met them alone, and I left Hamzah and his family with the 
supporters. 
 
We rejoice after the meeting with them and seeing Khalid, the 
mujahid, who still has the hope to urgently marry into your 
family. He is trying very hard to reach you; he is trying to 
reach a brother to take the necessary steps to set up a meeting 
with you. 
 
We consider this to be the beginning  of a new era ,especially 
since our security is getting better and the signs for victory 
for our mujahidin have begun to be seen, at least after the 



 

 

 

 

latest problems, with which you are familiar, what happened in 
Tunisia, Egypt, and the surrounding countries. This is on top of 
the vision that came onto Khalid, and of which he previously 
informed you. 
 
Maybe the delay in the marriage is due to reasons unknown to us, 
but God understands. Plus this delay played a role in their 
intellectual maturity and their understanding things in view of 
reality and which be reflected in their future. 


